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Docket No. 50-335

'P8AY '1 3"f986

Florida Power 5 Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy

P.O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

Your submittal of November 8, 1985 provided a confirmatory reanalysis
(Report No. XN-NF-85-85) of the steam line break event that considers
asymmetric thermal-hydraulic and neutronic system behavior for St. Lucie
Unit No. l. It is our understandi.ng that Amendment No. 63 to License
No. DPR-67 acknowledged your agreement to provide this reanalysis. The
ONRR staff has determined that this report needs to be reviewed for
acceptability. This is based on your reanalysis demonstrating a higher
return to power than the previously presented analysis. Therefore, it
is subject to the fee provisions of 10 CFR 170.

It is requested that your Company remit the required application fee of
$ 150 to our office for the reanalysis. Your Company will be billed for
any additional costs for the review of it in accordance with 10 CFR

170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,

Original Signol by,:~
Roba, 3f. „,91GGo. ~; —-

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
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